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It has been long enough for us to have what we voted on in 2019 and that was to 

keep daylight savings time permanently.  And the politicians in Washington haven't 

done their job by signing the bill to make it happen.  And now we have you politicians 

making the decision to do the opposite of what we voters have voted for.  We are sick 

of you thinking you know what is good for us.  It is daylight savings time that we want. 

We see little enough sun in the year without you taking it away!  The farmers I'm sure 

would really appreciate having the daylight time in the summer to take care of what 

needs to be done.  All we get now from those who are working for us is they decide 

what they think is best for us.  I think we all can think for ourselves.  What do those 

on the committee have to do what we the people want. They are supposed to be 

advocates for the people and not themselves.  We know how you can twist and turn 

what you think we want. If there is any of us that have a different opinion then you 

want to make sure we are not heard.  So wed think we as voters should a say in what 

you are going to do with the time change.  If you can make the standard time 

permanent in 2025. then when we change in March of this year you can just leave it 

at daylight savings time permanently. 


